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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Hassan Robyn Leo 

Bumblebees Hollie Willow B Mursalin 

Caterpillars Evie Nancy Dylan 

Dolphins Zander Dylan Frankie 

Sharks Lois George Freddie 

Stingrays Bella Teagan Drey 

Turtles Leo B Avalon Yasmine 

Orcas Sapphire Adeena Kai 

Penguins Jaxon Amarni Tilly 

 

 

Isla has been going to 
ballet and tap dancing 

every week and has 
recently passed her  
recitals.  Well done 
Isla, it is great to see 
how much you are 
enjoying your new 

hobby! 

Mrs Warburton’s Corner                     

Could your child be a young carer? 

Does your child have a sibling with an ASD diagnosis? 

Does your child care for any family member who is physically or mentally ill, 

frail, elderly, disabled or misuses alcohol, or substances? 

They could be entitled to support from Mrs Warburton and Young Carers.   

Having some time to themselves with other children in similar positions is 

important, a hot chocolate treat, activities in the community, arts and crafts 

and much more. 

Young carers aged 11+ will also receive a free yearly bus pass to help them 

get to and from school and to use in their free time.  The children will be   

having an assembly delivered by young carers on Friday 3rd February to help 

them identify if they are a young carer.  If you would like more information Mrs 

Warburton can be contacted via the school office or email to 

lwarburton@allsouls.kent.sch.uk   Please also see our young carers poster 

attached. 

 

Change to 

School Dinner 

menu on 

Wednesday, 

next week 

The menu on 

Wednesday 1st 

February 2023 

will be: 

Pizza, Wedges 

and Baked 

Beans  followed 

by Apple     

Flapjack.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We still have spaces if you are a working parent       who 

would benefit from our fantastic after school club, run by Mr      

Harber and Mrs Clift. Please pre book on School Money.   

School Dinners 

Whole School Meals have 

contacted us and there 

have been some changes 

made to school dinners that 

you may like to be aware of: 

Week 1 

Thursday Salad will be re-

placed with  mixed veg 

Week 2 

Monday Veggie Burrito will 

be changed to Mac n cheese 

They  have removed the    

option of the oaty apple bar. 

 

If you have changed your telephone number 

or any other contact details recently, please 

let the office know so that we have 

the most up to date contact details 

for your child.   

A BIG HAPPY BIRTHDAY THIS WEEK 

TO….  

 

 

 

CLUB OYSTER FEEDBACK FROM PARENTS  

He really looks forward to 
it; so much so that he is 

disappointed he only gets 
to go once a week!  


